
June 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

The weather in May was much cooler in La Quinta than prior years. The days and 

nights were exceptional, except for a few days of really high winds. Hope all is 

well with you, wherever you may be. 

Mr. C’s Deli has finally opened. Mr. C is for Cushman. It has a variety of pastries, 

sandwiches and grab-and go items on the menu. They should have all of the kinks 

worked out by the time everyone gets back for next season. 

Monday June 10th is our first summer General Meeting. All those in town are 

encouraged to attend in the Santa Rosa Ballroom at 4 PM. The Board will be 

meeting at 2:30 that day. Our main task will be to review the 2020 calendar of 

Events. Our Monday Play Coordinator, Don Evans, will be using your feedback 

from the Membership Survey to present a list of Monday Events suited to your 

responses. We will probably take some time to work out all of the details before 

posting the new calendar on the website. 

We have presented Miguel with our recommendation for individual hole 

allocations. Once again, this is in line with those responses we received from the 

survey. The Slope and Tee box ratings did not changes much after review from the 

SCGA. Both the Men’s and Women’s Clubs are changing the individual hole 

ratings. The Golf Course hopes to have new cards printed up very soon. 

Tournament Chairman, Tom Sweet, wants me to remind everyone that the Dry 

Heat Tournament is coming up on August 5th and 6th. You can partner with 

someone from inside or outside of the club. 

That’s about it for now. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


